
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Janet Wilwerding, Development & Communications Specialist, 515-309-9406, 

jwilwerding@pleasanthilliowa.org

Fingerprinting Service Available at the Pleasant Hill Police Department

PLEASANT HILL, Iowa – May 18, 2015 – The Pleasant Hill Police Department offers fingerprinting 
services to the public at the Pleasant Hill Police Department, located at 5151 Maple Drive, Suite
1 in Pleasant Hill. 

Fingerprinting services are provided Tuesday and Thursday from 12:30 – 3:30 p.m. by 
appointment only. Customers are encouraged to call head to make sure a trained employee is 
available. A photo ID is required. The cost is $10 per card and payment should be made in cash
or by check payable to the City of Pleasant Hill. Credit cards are not accepted at this time. The 
fingerprint cards should be retained by the resident. Copies are not kept on file at the Pleasant 
Hill Police Department.

Questions regarding fingerprinting should be directed to (515) 265-1444. For more information 
or alternative fingerprinting options within other communities, visit 
pleasanthilliowa.org/fingerprinting.
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